
MEETING MINUTES OF THE SONS OF THE AMERICAN LEGION JANUARY 7, 2020 
 
 
 
 
OPENING PRAYER BY S.GT. AT ARMS RAY CLINARD. 

 
MEETING CALLED TO ORDER BY SENIOR VICE COMMANDER MARK CASWELL AT 7:30 PM.   

  
   ROLL CALL OF OFFICERS – EXCUSED- ANDY GROHOWSKI. 
 

  ADJUTANT MORIN PROVIDED THE MEETING MINUTES OF DECEMBER 7, 2019 TO THOSE IN ATTENDANCE.  MOTION BY 
  FRED MORIN TO ACCEPT THE MEETING MINUTES OF DECEMBER 7, 2019 AS PRESENTED AND CORRECTED, 2ND 
  BY RICK BYRNE, MOTION CARRIED. 
 
  VISITORS – NONE  
    
COMMITTEE REPORTS – FINANCE   

   CHECKING ACCOUNT- $6,133.37. 
   SPECIAL EVENTS- $1,082.64. 
                SAVINGS- $9,339.39    
              

MOTION BY MIKE MCDONNELL, 2ND BY RAY CLINARD TO ACCEPT THE DECEMBER 7, 2019 FINANCE REPORT SUBJECT TO 
FUTURE AUDIT, MOTION CARRIED. 

    
  JANUARY 2020 HAMBURGER NIGHT AND SAL CHRISTMAS PARTY REPORT ATTACHED. 
 

                 MEMBERSHIP – 2020 MEMBERSHIP GOAL SHOULD BE AROUND 168.  MEMBERSHIP TO DATE IS 84. NEW SAL 
                 APPLICATIONS ARE IN ORDER FOR RANDY PERCHA, MATTHEW ANDREWS, AND STEVE LEBOWSKI, MOTION BY MIKE 
                 MCDONNELL, 2ND BY MIKE FEIGLEY TO ACCEPT THE NEW SAL APPLICATIONS. MOTION CARRIED. 

                 
 SICK CALL – CLAYTON MAXWELL IS GETTING BETTER. 

  
 UNFINISHED BUSINESS – DALE FEIGLEY REPORTED THAT WORK IS MOVING ALONG ON THE CUSHMAN HAULER. 
 
 NEW BUSINESS – NONE 
 
 CORRESPONDENCE- NONE 
 
 GOOD OF THE SAL-AMERICAN LEGION FAMILY’S PREAMBLE IS CHANGING THE WORDING TO ALL WARS INSTEAD OF 
 GREAT WARS.   
 
 SAL 216 RECEIVED A CHECK FROM ANN HUNTINGTON OF $1,000.00 IN MEMORY OF TIM HUNTINGTON. 
 MIKE MCDONNELL SUGGESTED PURCHASING BINGO MONITORS FOR THE BINGO HALL.  INCLUDES TV’S AND SPECIAL 
 CAMERA.  A NICE PLAQUE WOULD BE ADDED AS WELL TO RECOGNIZE THE DONATION.  MOTION BY BUTCH MAXWELL, 
 2ND BY MIKE FEIGLEY TO MAKE THE BINGO MONITORS AND CAMERA DONATION TO BINGO, MOTION CARRIED. 
 
  
  NEXT MEETING – FEBRUARY 4, 2020 AT 7:30 PM.  
   
  MEETING ADJOURNED AT 8:10 PM. 

  
                       
                   
                   RESPECTFULLY SUBMITTED, 

   
                     FREDERICK J. MORIN- SAL ADJUTANT 

 
 
 

 
 
 

    
   
  
   
 



 
 

 
 
 
 


